
BellaVita Belles Meeting  
April Agenda        April 7, 2010 
 
 
The April meeting of the Belles was called to order by President Carol Uran.  The 
residents of Section 1 were recognized and given a candy kiss.  Section 3 will be 
recognized at the May meeting and the color for the meeting will be pink. 
 
There were two new attendees – Midge Banchik and Sharon Wagner. 
 
The minutes were read and approved. 
 
The treasurer reported a beginning balance of $4,710.31, income of $195.00, 
expenses of $190.21, and an ending balance of $4,715.10.  The report was 
approved. 
 
Carol Wach sent a report about the Easter egg hunt, which was attended by over 
100 people.  All the people that helped with the hunt were asked to stand and be 
recognized.  The Event report for this party indicated a profit of $98.06. 
 
“Who Let the Cat Out ?” will be this Saturday night.  Everyone anticipates a fun 
time.  Thursday is the final day to purchase tickets. 
 
Carol Dyson was asked to work on an addition to the Belles’ By-Laws.  The HOA 
Board of Directors has suggested some wording to clarify the relationship 
between the Board and all Clubs and volunteers in regard to insurance. This 
wording was presented to the Club for review under an addition to the By-Laws 
called “Affiliation”. The By-Laws Committee will meet to further review/revise the 
current By-Laws of the club. 
 
“If Teacups Could Talk” will be May 15th , from 2 – 4 p.m.  Casenia Caddell is 
chairing this event and has asked for volunteers.  A sign-up sheet was passed.  
A minimum of 20 table hostesses is needed.   
 
Carol Uran went over the calendar of upcoming events for April. 
 
Marcia Ashline and Barbara Quinn provided the refreshments for the April 
meeting. 
Peg Iacocca and Linda Sanders will be hostesses for the May meeting. 
 
Carol concluded the meeting with a short reading. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
 
Jo Callaway 
Secretary 


